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Northwood Broom Community School

Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA
Telephone: 01782 234379

Email: nbcs@espritmat.org
Executive Principal: Mrs S Moran

Principal: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: SC.IF
21.12.2017
Dear Parents/Carers 
We are delighted to advise that the academies of Northwood Broom, Hamilton and Grove have formed a Multi-Academy Trust. We are celebrating with a launch event on Thursday 18th January, where our children will be able to enjoy a day of lovely activities and special visitors. As part of these celebrations, we are inviting children to join us for a Special Party Lunch. If your child does not attend nursery full time, we would like to take this opportunity to invite them to join us for lunch on this day.  The cost of this lunch will be £2.00. If your child would like to join us for party lunch on this day, please complete the form below and return to school, along with £2.00 payment, no later than Friday 12th January.  Dietary choices as per collected data will be provided.  If your child is joining us for lunch, they should be collected from school at 12.30pm on this day.
If your child attends nursery full time and normally has sandwiches, but would like a party lunch on this day, please complete the form below and return to school, along with £2.00 payment, no later than Friday 12th January.

As this is a special party day, children are invited to come to school dressed in a Disney themed costume of their choice.

Please ensure your payment and completed form are returned to school in an envelope clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. 
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Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Carrigan
Academy Principal

Special Party Lunch
I would like my child to have a Special Party Lunch on Thursday 18th January, 2018, and enclose £2.00 payment.
Name
…………………………………………
Class…………………………………

Signed…………………………………………  
Dated………………………….…….
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